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Foreign Affairs Ministry Facilitates Return of 13 Sierra Leonean Doctors

PRESS RELEASE

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation has facilitated the 
return of 13 Sierra Leonean Medical Doctors that were stranded in Venezuela after 
completion of their studies in October last year.
The newly graduated medics, who went to Venezuela on scholarship since 2010 
arrived in Sierra Leone on the 24th June 2017.
Speaking on behalf of a cross section of her colleagues during a courtesy call on the 
Minister of State I, Rosalitta Toogeabu profusely expressed thanks and appreciation 
to the Minister and officials of the Ministry for their relentless and selfless effort in 
facilitating the provision of air tickets to return home. She highlighted several 
challenges encountered during their course of study in Venezuela, which she 
attributed to the political and economic situation in the country. Amidst all these 


